
 
   

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
January 13, 2017 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Sean Murphy, chairman 
Hampstead Board of Selectmen 
Hampstead, NH 03841 
 
 
   RE: 2017 Town Warrant Recommendations 
 
 
Dear Mr. Murphy, 
 
At its regular meeting on January 12

th
, the Budget Committee approved the following recommendations 

for the 2017 Town Warrant articles and hereby submits them for inclusion in the 2017 Warrant:  
 
 

 Article 5 – Budget $6,359,747   Recommended by Budget Committee 4-0 

 

 Article 6 – $10K to Building Repairs and Maintenance Expendable Trust Fund 

Recommended by Budget Committee 4-0  
 

 

 Article 7 – $10K to Hampstead Public Library Building Maintenance Non-Capital Fund 

Recommended by Budget Committee 3-0-1 
 

 Article 8 – $6,800 for Rockingham County Community Action  

Recommended by Budget Committee 4-0 
 

 Article 9 - $17,142 for Cooperative Alliance for Regional Transportation (CART) 

     Recommended by Budget Committee 4-0 

 

 Article 10- up to $50K for construction and guard rails along road of Shop Pond 
Recommended by Budget Committee 4-0 

 

 Article 11 – All Veterans’ Property Tax Credit per RSA 72:28-b 

Recommended by Budget Committee 4-0  
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 Article 12 – $51,165 for new Police Officer (partial year) 

Recommended by Budget Committee 4-0  

 

 
For the Committee, 
 

 
 
Jorge Mesa- Tejada 
Chairman 
 
CC:  
 Board of Selectmen 
 Town Clerk 
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